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Renowned  entrepreneur,  author,  dancer,  and  philanthropist,
Indrani Mukerjea, has been honored with the prestigious Rex
Karmaveer Global Fellowship and the Karamveer Chakra Award for
2024-2025. Instituted by iCONGO in partnership with United
Nations  (UN),  this  recognition  celebrates  her  remarkable
contributions  to  the  fields  of  arts,  culture,  and  social
empowerment.
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Princess  Francoise  Sturdza  pinning  the  medal  on  Indrani
Mukerjea

In  her  heartfelt  acceptance  speech,  Mukerjea  shared  her
transformative  journey  through  dance,  emphasizing  how  it
became a gateway to personal discovery and social impact.
“Dance taught me vulnerability, resilience, and the courage to
shed layers of self-doubt,” she expressed, recounting her path
to  self-realization.  She  highlighted  how  the  art  form
empowered her to channel her energy into causes close to her
heart, such as women’s empowerment and community upliftment.

Indrani Mukerjea

Indrani’s  recent  production  and  performance,  Sun  Kissed
Phoenix, was more than just an artistic endeavor-it symbolized
resilience and the indomitable human spirit. She conveyed, “No
matter how many times life grounds us, we all possess the
strength to rise again.”

Indrani Mukerjea

What’s Next for Indrani Mukerjea

Looking ahead, Indrani is set to launch her much-anticipated
dance promo show, Sun Kissed Phoenix, a celebration of art’s
transformative power. The show promises to inspire audiences
with its message of resilience and self-discovery.

Follow  Indrani  Mukerjea  for  more  updates  –
www.instagram.com/indranimukerjea

Watch  promo  of  Sun  Kissed  Phoenix  –
www.instagram.com/reel/DBK6_BkBVns/igsh=MThjbmVnMXoyM3Z0Mg==
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